


Greetings in Christ!

The past 2 ½ years have been challenging for every individual, family, business, and Church.  Unfortunately, these are just a few categories of people and entities impacted by this global pandemic.

Political and social “norms” have also been in upheaval, while so many of our leaders have often desired to use tragic events to score political points.  I don’t have to spend time in this brief letter convincing you of these things, as you have seen it all with your own eyes.

My concern as a Pastor though is to make sure people are hearing the Good News, which is the Gospel of Jesus Christ!  This is important not only for those who have never listened to the message of the Gospel, but we as believers are to be reminded that it’s the most incredible story of hope we can deliver to people.

I believe one of the enemy’s goals has been to separate the people of God from the most potent and meaningful organization the world has ever known or will ever know.  It’s the Church of Jesus Christ!

We have seen many who have struggled with losing hope during this time, and one of the actions I believe many people need to take is to get back into the Lord’s House!  While the Church needs people, people need the Church as well, and as a matter of fact, the Church IS people!

Hebrews 10:25 (NIV) “not giving up meeting together, as some are in the habit of doing, but encouraging one another, and all the more as you see the Day approaching.”

There is power in the fellowship of believers with other believers!  It is one of the things the enemy wants us to avoid, but we can’t allow him to win.  Perhaps you haven’t been back to Church yet, or your attendance isn’t what it used to be.  I would encourage you to consider what God would want you to do at this moment to draw closer to Him and His people.

We encourage as many as possible to join us AND invite some friends to come with you!  Of course, so many of you have been joining us faithfully now for many months/weeks, but there are others we miss deeply!  So, we hope to see you soon!

Blessings in Christ,

Pastor David

Prayer Support – 
 
Are you in need of prayer? Would you like to be included on our Prayer List?  If so, please call the church office and request to be added.  Perhaps you would appreciate knowing there is a group of dedicated “prayer warriors” praying for you at a specific time.  “Bear one another’s burdens, and so fulfill the law of Christ” (Gal. 6:2).
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